## FESTIVE FAIR - NEWSLETTER ANNOUNCEMENT

As announced recently, we are holding our first large-scale, whole community event in four years this November. The event will be a revamped approach to an autumn community event for our school. It will be an evening to socialise, listen to musical performances from our students and staff, purchase gifts from a range of vendors, buy second hand books and have something to eat!

## Extra information:

## **Vendors**

Final call for small business owners keen to sell their products at the Festive Fair. Please submit a table registration form using the link below. The deadline is October 17th. We will review and confirm acceptance to ensure we have a balance of offerings for the community to enjoy.

**VENDOR REGISTRATION** 



## **Volunteers**

**VOLUNTEER REGISTRATION** 

This event will only be a success if we enlist help from across our whole school community of parents and staff and we offer a number of opportunities to get involved.

If you are musical and would like to accompany the staff band - please mark it in the form!